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Comments: E-bikes are not appropriate for bicycle trails. The Hiawatha Forest at the east end of the Upper

Peninsula in Michigan has very minimal biking trails. There is ample opportunity, but the local Forest Service

officials have so far ignored the demands of the biking community even though there are thousands of acres

available.

They seem to forget that one of the charges of the Forest Service is provide recreational opportunities for the

public to enjoy the forest.  There is more to their function then only vegetative management.


